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5/1: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees Special 
Meeting. The Board met in Special Meeting to meet with 4 of the 5 
candidates for the Trustee vacancy.  
 
5/9: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees Special 
Meeting. The Board met in Special Meeting to meet with the last of the of 
the 5 candidates for the Trustee vacancy. 
 
5/13: SAFCA North Sacramento Streams Project Final Inspection. 
Superintendent Kawamura and I attended this site inspection to tour the 
final site conditions for the NSS Project. All of the completed works were in 
satisfactory condition. 
 
5/13: SCI Consulting Group Kick-off Meeting. I met with John Bliss and 
his team from SCI Consulting Group to discuss the District’s needs for an 
Administrative Assessment. His team will look at our list of currently 
assessed parcels and determine if the list is complete or if any revisions 
need to be made prior to submitting the data to the County Assessor’s 
Office. 
 
5/13: Media Interview with KFBK. I provided a phone interview to Joe 
Michaels from KFBK to answer his questions regarding the threat of 
homeless encampments digging into the levees. 
 
5/13: Media Interview with Fox 40. I met with James Taylor from Fox 40 
News and provided an interview in the field regarding homeless 
encampments digging into the levees. 
 
5/17: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees 
meeting. The Board met in regular session. The agendized items included 
the selection of a new Trustee, updated District Board Offices and 
Assignments, and an encroachment permit application from the City of 
Sacramento to replace an 18-inch culvert at Arcade Creek. 
 
5/17: City of Sacramento Homeless Encampments Coordination 
Meeting. I attended this meeting to coordinate on local occurrences of 
homeless encampments on the levees. Representatives from RD 1000, the 
CVFPB, and numerous City law enforcement and homeless 
representatives were in attendance. The City is seeking to find statues that 
would allow them to evict or relocate campers from the levees. 
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5/24: CA Central Valley Flood Protection Board Meeting. I attended this 
meeting provide a briefing to the Flood Board on the effect of homeless 
encampments on District O&M. 
 
 
5/8: District Field Supervisor Candidate Interview. Superintendent 
Kawamura and I met with a candidate for the Field Supervisor position. 
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